
 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

We are very excited that the Key Stage 1 children will soon have access to ‘doodleenglish’.  

This is a new website that helps develop and improve children’s English skills.  

Once all the children have been signed up, we will send out your child’s login and password 

details, together with further information on how to use this site.   

 

In order to comply with GDPR we have added ‘Doodleenglish’ to our Privacy Policy which is 

available on our website.  If you have any questions please speak too myself or Mrs Pearson 

the school Business Manager by the Friday 16th November.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Alison Brech 

KS1 Leader 

 

 


